
2024 Algebra Summer Work Kathryn Bergeron

To be successful in Algebra: Concepts & Connections, you will need to use previous skills
learned in 6th and 7th grades. Your summer work is meant to reinforce those skills so that
you are prepared for the course in August and introduce you to a few new concepts that
we will be starting with in August. This is a required assignment and will count towards
your minor assignments category in the first semester. Choosing not to complete the
summer work on time or at all will negatively affect your performance and your grade in
the class. Read the instructions carefully to know exactly what you need to do!

STEP 1:

● Use the following link to access the Khan Academy class:
https://www.khanacademy.org/join/RMH55QSY

STEP 2:

● Complete the Course Challenge in order to fill in topics that you have already
mastered.

STEP 3:

● Work through each module and complete the course topics. You must complete
the course to 80% in order to earn full credit for your summer work.

The due date is Monday, August 5, 2024.

When school starts for the 2024-25 school year, the expectation is that you have mastered
the summer work concepts and can readily apply those concepts.

If you have questions, you are welcome to email me. Please know that my school email
will be checked weekly over the summer break.

Sincerely,

Ms. Kathryn Bergeron

bergeka@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us

https://www.khanacademy.org/join/RMH55QSY

